
  Our Week 
 

We hope you all had a wonderful half term! Here are some of the things we 

have learnt about at school over this last week for you to discuss at home: 

• What an exciting start to our week! We found some glittery footprints in 

our classroom that turned out to belong to a T-Rex. We then watched a 

video of the T-Rex’s family stomping around our outside area  

• We kicked off our new topic “Dinosaurs” by reading “Harry and the 

Bucketful of Dinosaurs”. We created minds maps including all the facts 

that we know about dinosaurs. It seems that we are quite knowledgeable 

already about them 

• We made our own Book covers similar to “Harry and the Bucketful of 

Dinosaurs”, including titles such as “Mrs Warner and the handbag full of 

Chocolate” 

• We completed many creative activities such as observational drawings of 

dinosaurs, painting some lovely silhouettes of dinosaurs and making little 

buckets full of dinosaurs. 

• In maths, we learnt all about sharing. We know that to share means that we 

must have the same number of something or an equal amount 

• In RE, we learnt all about St Peter and how he was the first leader of the 

church. 

• In PE we have been learning what a “defender” and an “attacker” is.  

 
Notes for parents 

• Scopay – please can you make sure the children’s lunches are being 

chosen each day  

• A final reminder to sign up for our school trip, thank you to those who 

already have. 

Dates for your diary: 

• Thursday  3rd July – Our school trip- Thank you to those who have 

volunteered to help on the trip, we have had lots of people ask to come. If 

your support is required, we will speak to you or email you.  



• Friday 20th June Sports Day 

• Monday 16th June - Puffins will not be having PE on this day. There is no 

need to bring your PE kit to school. Thank you. 

 

With best wishes, 

The Reception Team 


